
 

 

June 12, 2024 
 

To 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited  
Department of Corporate Services,  
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai – 400 001  
Scrip Code: 532543  

To 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, G-Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East, 
Mumbai - 400 051 
Scrip Symbol: GULFPETRO 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Sub.:  Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("SEBI Listing Regulations") – 
Intimation of Cyber Security Incident.  

 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform that an 
attack on our cyber-security system occurred on 10th June, 2024, wherein our Company's 
IT infrastructure was targeted by a ransomware attack. However, the incident has not 
impacted the core systems and operations of the Company. 
 
Currently, the Company’s systems and server are operational, and the technical team is 
working actively on analyzing the incident. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on your records. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours’ Sincerely, 
For GP Petroleums Limited  
 
 
 
 
Kanika Sehgal Sadana 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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